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Wednesday December 20th 2023  

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
End of term 
 
We had great celebrations over the month of December. Here are some of our 
highlights. 
 

Christmas Dinner 
 

  
 

   
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 
 

 
 

 
Christmas Jumper Day 

 

     
 

 
Family Disco 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 
Family Assemblies 

 

 
 

Key Stage 2 Disco 
 
 

 
Foodbank donations 
Thanks to all of you who donated to the foodbank collection. We collected over 125 kg 
of food. Thanks to our KS4 students who delivered the donations to City Harvest. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
Spring Term 
School starts again on Tuesday January 9th.   
 
Wishing you all peace and happiness over the break.  Enjoy Christmas and we look 
forward to everything 2024 will bring us.  
Very best wishes  

 
 
 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


